Adjunct Faculty Committee Minutes
October 21, 2008

Present: Lisa Arkell, Barbra Moss, Sue Bettles, Judy Emerson, Dale Griffith,

 Doris Bessett, Cheryl Gregersen, Charlene Mitchel

1. Adjunct Faculty Survey Report – It was decided that a brief verbal report on the survey results will be presented by Lisa at the next Faculty Senate meeting on November 21st.Barbra and Lisa will meet to write a brief overview of the adjunct survey. The survey report will be included in the November Faculty Senate packet.
2. Adjunct Faculty Webpage – the committee agreed that a reminder to check adjunct faculty mail boxes should be posted on our webpage. Lisa will email Susanna Dorr.

3. Mentoring Project – Sue contacted Sharyn Yanoshak( she is in  charge of Professional Development for Adult Education, with the NV Department of Adult Education) about mentoring. Sharyn emailed information about mentoring strategies to Sue. Barbra suggested that we discuss any possible mentoring program with Mike McFarlane first. Charlene suggested that we also contact Department Chairs about a mentoring program. The committee discussed contacting Cyd McMullen, head of the Department Chairs. We also discussed the idea of having volunteers from each department meet with new adjuncts.
4. Contacting Adjuncts – Barbra talked with Lynnette Peterson and found out that only new adjuncts receive the contact
information sheet with their contracts.

5. Budget Cuts – There was a brief discussion about how the budget cuts may impact future job security for adjunct faculty.

The next meeting will be held on November 18th at 11:00 a.m.

